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April 27, 2022 

 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations  
Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human 
Services, Education and Related Agencies 
U.S House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

The Honorable Tom Cole 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations  
Subcommittee Labor, Health and Human 
Services, Education and Related Agencies 
U.S House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
 
Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Cole: 
 
I am requesting funding for the construction of a building for the Community Care Clinic of Franklin, 
Inc,. This project is located in Murphy County, NC and the project sponsor is Community Care Clinic of 
Franklin, Inc.  
 
The funding would be to grow the clinic and add another location in order to provide access to care for 
more patients. Community Care Clinic of Franklin will secure the land necessary for construction of 
clinic but seek additional funding for the construction of the building.  They currently operate two 
evening clinics and one day clinic.  Their mission is to provide free primary health care, including 
education and disease prevention, to low income, uninsured members of our community.  
Community Care Clinic of Franklin caters to patients with up to 200% of Federal Poverty Level 
household income who are uninsured or are underinsured with high deductible limited Medicaid 
coverage.   
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Madison Cawthorn  
Member of Congress 


